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May 20, 2016
To the Parents and Students of the Class of 2017:

Seniors will have the opportunity to submit their professional senior photograph in the 2016-2017 yearbook.  In order to allow this, specific guidelines must be followed:

1. A picture (either jpeg or hardcopy that will be scanned) must be submitted by Friday April 7, 2017.  Failure to meet this deadline can result in failure to have a professional picture in the yearbook.

2. The pose of the submitted photograph must be vertical.  This is important in how the photograph will fit on the page.  The best results are photographs taken from the waist up.  

3. Dress attire must be appropriate.  The photographed outfit must meet school dress code policy.

4. Senior picture pages are printed in COLOR. A color photograph is recommended.

5. Submitted photographs are to be approved by the school.

6. Photos must be in jpeg (this format will result in a better quality photo) or hardcopy format (hardcopies will be scanned).  Jpeg files can be emailed to me at heapb@wesclin.k12.il.us

If you do not plan to go to a studio for your senior picture, Lifetouch will still be photographing the student body.  If your picture is not submitted by Friday April 7th, the picture taken by Lifetouch will be used for your senior picture.

**All seniors are required to have their photograph taken by Lifetouch (which will require a sitting fee).  This photo will be used for students’ ID cards as well as the senior class composite issued from Lifetouch.

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions concerning this matter.

In addition, you have the opportunity to print an ad for your graduating son/daughter. The size of the ad is 1/8 of a page and the cost is $40.  Feel free to include a photograph.  If your photo is too large to reduce or if you have an exceptionally long message, you may wish to purchase two 1/8 page ads.  

· In order to meet yearbook deadlines we would appreciate ads mailed or brought to Mrs. Heap NO LATER than May 5, 2017.

Sincerely,

Bridget Heap

618-224-7342 ext. 5208
heapb@wesclin.k12.il.us

Yearbook Advisor


